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Dear Dr. Sandipan Mallik, 

On behalf of the Department of Physics, Jhargram Raj College, I extend my heartfelt gratitude and 

appreciation for your invaluable contribution to the International Seminar on Recent Advances in 

Physics (RAP) held on 21st December 2019. 

Your guest talk on “Templated Synthesis of Nanorod Arrays” was highly enlightening and provided 

profound insights into advanced research in the field of nanotechnology. We are deeply honored by 

your participation and contribution to the seminar, which significantly enhanced its success. Your 

expertise and dedication have left a lasting impact on the attendees, including our students and faculty 

members. 

Thank you once again for your support and for sharing your expertise with us. We look forward to the 

opportunity to collaborate with you in the future for similar academic endeavors. 

With warm regards and best wishes, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Pijush Kanti Ghosh 

 


